
May 6, 2025 
 
From: Margot Fervia-Neamtzu 

22078 SW List Place 
Sherwood OR 97140 

 
RE: Supporting HB 3932 
  
Please vote to close beaver hunting and trapping in waterways on public lands. 
 
Beavers are ecosystem engineers. Please vote to allow beavers to continue to improve water 
quality and restore habitat, especially the over 100,000 miles of Oregon’s waterways are in poor 
health.  
  
There is robust scientific evidence that shows beaver dam complexes can address most of these 
water quality issues. And they do it for FREE! 
 
We’ve seen the positive impacts of beaver restoration in the Tualatin River watershed. I hope 
you will support nature's engineers to continue their positive impacts on our watersheds by 
voting YES on HB 3932. 
 
Thank you.  
 


